
TAMAR HOUSE FREEHOLD LIMITED 

NOTICE TO ALL LONG LEASEHOLDERS 

6, 8, 10, 12 TAMAR HOUSE, 14 AND 14A TAVISTOCK PLACE, LONDON WC1H 9RD 

 

Re: Application for Planning and Listed Building Consent to replace the wooden double-

glazed windows and access doors at the rear and fifth floor front with modern aluminium 

powder-coated double-glazed units, and mini dormer units within existing openings on 

the fifth-floor rear elevation. 

 

In accordance with the provisions of the Town and Country Planning (Development 

Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 Certificate under Article 14 & Regulation 6 

of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990, we are required 

to give notice to all Owners (meaning a person having a freehold or leasehold interest with 

at least 7 years unexpired) of any part of the land or building to which the application 

relates (‘CERTIFICATE OF OWNERSHIP – CERTIFICATE B’). 

 

We hereby give notice that we have submitted on 26 January 2022 to the London Borough 

of Camden an application for Planning and Listed Building Consent to replace the wooden 

double-glazed windows and access doors at the rear and fifth floor front with modern 

aluminium powder-coated double-glazed units, and mini dormer units within existing 

openings on the fifth-floor rear elevation. 

 

Brian Thorn 

Director 

Tamar House Freehold Limited 

 


